
[Date]

TO:	Pierce County Hearing Examiner
FM:	 
RE:	Tacoma Rescue Mission’s Conditional Use Permit Application for the Village Project

I am writing today in support of Tacoma Rescue Mission’s application for a conditional use permit to provide safe, dignified housing for the chronically homeless in our community through its Good Neighbor Village project.
The Good Neighbor Village project embodies the values of dignity, empowerment, and community support. By providing housing and comprehensive services to individuals experiencing homelessness, it not only offers immediate relief but also fosters long-term stability and self-sufficiency. This holistic approach, which prioritizes individualized support and wraparound services, is essential in addressing the complex needs of our unhoused neighbors.
I commend the Tacoma Rescue Mission for their dedication to serving our community with compassion and respect. Their commitment to meeting people where they are, providing a safe and supportive environment, and empowering individuals to rebuild their lives is truly commendable.
No single solution will solve our homelessness problem in Pierce County. That said, the Good Neighbor Village will provide a solution to a significant segment who are most in need.
Thank you for taking this into consideration. I urge your positive response to this conditional use permit request.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]

